
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
OFSTED Inspection  
 
As you will be aware we had our Ofsted Inspection on Wednesday and Thursday last week.  It will 
take a couple of weeks before the results of this inspection are published.  I would like to say a huge 
thank you to parents/carers who responded to the parent questionnaire.   The inspectors were 
extremely impressed by the exemplary behaviour of the children and young people.   
 
I will be sharing the outcome of the report as soon as it is published.  
 
Thank you once again and well done to all of the pupils for showing our school at our best. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mrs L Salter 
Headteacher 


